

11th October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Into Film Festival 2018

As part of this year's Into Film Festival we are delighted to have been able to arrange a free visit to the cinema at Sixfields for the children in years 1-6. The films are specifically chosen to enable the children to take part in relevant curriculum related activities when they return to school.

The children in years 1 and 2 will go to see Captain Underpants at 10.00am on 22nd November. They will walk there and back, arriving back at school in time for lunch. The children are welcome to bring a drink and a snack to the cinema if they would like to (children are not permitted to bring family sized/multi packs of popcorn, sweets, etc).

I would be grateful if you could sign the slip below, giving permission for your child to take part, and return it to school by 19th October.

If we have any concerns about a child's behaviour, or our ability to keep a child safe out of school, we reserve the right to cancel their place on this visit. In giving consent for your child to take part in this visit, you are indicating your acceptance of this.

Yours sincerely

Sam Phillips Headteacher

Film Permission - Captain Underpants 22nd November

I understand that my chi and from the cinema at S	ld Sixfields on 22 nd November to watch Capt	in class	will walk to
	_	-	
G' 1		D	
Signed		Date	

Pendle Road, Duston, Northampton, NN5 6DT Tel: 01604 751625 Email: office@hoppinghill.northants.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Samantha Phillips BEd, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Michelle White: BSc, PGCE









